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Daniel & Dorothy Gallivan 
Ruth Ann Moriarty
Patricia Doyle
Joanne & Don Payne
Chris Blackwell & Bill Johnson
Paul Sanford
Maxine Schmidl
Dean Guzman
& Aldo Gonzalez
Jerry & Virginia Malkowski 
Chris Switzer 
Mark & Prolie Pascone 
John & Karlene Von Szeliski 
Felipe & Natalie Salazar 
Paul & Nancy Groner 
John & Lori Bond 
George & Louise Medina 

Erwin & Bev Schauwecker 
David & Ruth Seigle 
Blake Anderson & 
Giovanna Piazza
Wayne Suraci 
Frank & Patsy Fowler 
Tom & Bridget Honan 
George & Elaine Mouwdy 
J.C. Eckert & Joyce Patrick
Ed & Karen Athey 
Louis Pecora 
Douglas & Sue Buck 
Angel Barnes 
Nancy St Jacques 
Gregg Rogers 
Chris Sharpe 
Bill & Phyllis Smith

Jeb Baird & Eric Carlson
James & Cheryl Taft
Rhonda Nalisnik 
& Herbert Silva
Emmet & Ann Berkery
Dr. David & Linda Chapel 
Robert & Donna Zaitz 
Andy & Margaret Beyer 
Bob & Margaret Wright 
Jim & Sue Stewart 
Alex Hart & Mason Nakamura 
Harris & Nancy Feldman 
Paul & Salina Miller 
Earnie & Diane Eady 
Nicki Curran 
Steve & Kathy Cooper
Richard & Mary Coleman 

Arlene & Sam Perla
Pamela Schneider
Susan Barnhart 
George & Sherri Honer
Cheryl & Michael Conradson
Linda Castro 
Kelly & Joanne Peart
Annie Burns 
Jeff & DeAnna Yost
Robert Aubuchon 
Ed Murashie & Lin Grant
David Oh

Thank you for 
your support!

New Contributors
                   Since the last newsletter

Saturday, July 20, 3 - 6 p.m. 
 Upcoming Neighborhood Mixer:

Come and meet your neighbors at the mixer!
Please bring a small dish that can serve 4-5.

Drinks provided by FPNA

Saturday, July 20 from 3 to 6 p.m.
At the home of Richard & Tammy Heider

1808 N. Flower Street

 Are you new you new to the neighborhood??

Welcome! We are happy that you have chosen Floral Park as your new home. 
Whether you have come to raise a family, work at a new job, retire, or perhaps start a business, we hope 
you enjoy your new life in our beautiful neighborhood. The FPNA would like to “officially” welcome you to 
the neighborhood with a welcome gift. 

If you moved here in the past 6 months 
and have not been contacted, 
please let us know your name 
and contact information.

 

A very special 
Thank you 

to Jeff and Nancy Smith for hosting 
the March Neighborhood Mixer! 

A great time 
was had by all!! 

See photos on pages 12-13

Membership


